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SANDLADY’S GOURD FARM 
Retail and Wholesale:  We ship and sale at farm 

 

Kettle, Martin, African Kettle, Canteen, Tobacco Box 

Watermelon, Bushel, capsules,  Zukka,  oblong gourds,   

Mini Bottle, Mini Pear and Teardrop.  

Bombers are 2”-5” wide - containers or ornaments. 

 

Precut gourd bowls and Vases –retail or wholesale 

15 Seeds for above Gourds $2 package  

15 packages seeds $29.00 including s&h 

http://www.sandlady.com 

To order call 765-498-5428 or 

e-mail : sandlady@sandlady.com 
HELEN THOMAS, 10295 N. 700 W., TANGIER, IN 47952 

7 Miles West of US 41 on the Tangier Road 

phi, in Corydon/Evansville, in Pendleton,  and on January 13, Thorntown.   Temperatures may have been below zero, 

but six hardy gourdheads met at the Thorntown Public Library to create the Sugar Creek Gourd Patch.   Six others 

expressed interest but were unable to attend.  The group plans to meet on January 28 to view the Jim Story video, on 

February 11 to view the Carolyn Rushton “Across Indiana” DVD and learn basic woodburning, and on Feburary 25 

to begin making gifts for Christmas 2009.  On September 25-28 at the Sugar Creek Art Center and during the 36-

year-old Festival of the Turning Leaves the group plans to host a Crown of Thorntown Gourd Exhibition.  Enthusi-

asm was high as jewelry, hats, painting, and pyrography were discussed.  IGS memberships were paid and one pro-

fessional gardener summed up the feeling of the group, “I want to do it all!”  The age range is currently 46 to 92, but 

younger members will be encouraged to participate.   

All patches receive free booth space at IGS fall and spring membership meetings/festivals and may receive financial 

support if approved by the president and two directors who are appointed to assist the patch.   

 

Contact Karen Niemeyer (see officer list) for more information about participation in existing patches or the forma-

tion of new ones.  Spring will come ‘round again and that is the prefect time to sprout a gourd patch to meet local 

needs and interests.  The IGS leadership is willing to visit and provide demonstrations, lectures, and classes, as well 

as guidance.   

 

Is this the time for a Gourd Challenge?  How many active patches can be sprouted between 

now and the State Show on March 27-29?  We’ll list all patches, contact information, activities 

and membership totals in the next issue! 

 

Until then, 

Happy Gourding! 
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